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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

RE: FW: Attached Image 
1 message

Mark Jesik <mjesik@summitbrick.com> Fri, May 3, 2019 at 2:48 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Julie Welte <julie.welte@summitbrick.com>, Matt Welte <mrwelte@summitbrick.com>

You’re correct. Should be 25.15

Thanks

 

Mark Jesik

COO Pueblo

Summit Brick Company

719-542-8278

mjesik@summitbrick.com

 

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>  
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2019 9:55 AM 
To: Mark Jesik <mjesik@summitbrick.com> 
Cc: Julie Welte <julie.welte@summitbrick.com>; Matt Welte <mrwelte@summitbrick.com> 
Subject: Re: FW: Attached Image

 

Mark,

 

I was entering the Area F boundary marker locations into Google Earth this morning for future reference and I think there
is a typo for Marker "B":
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I believe the latitude seconds should be 25.15"N, instead of the 24.15"N.  Could you double check that for me?  Thanks.

 

By the way, I will get the Weed Control Plan TR approved today and a letter to that effect sent.

 

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

 

 

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us

 

 

On Mon, Apr 8, 2019 at 9:42 AM Mark Jesik <mjesik@summitbrick.com> wrote:

Good morning Tim,

Attached is documentation pertaining to Inspection Report of Aug 1, 2018 for Patton Mine. Hard copy with a check for
216.00 will be sent out today. If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thanks
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